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TO: Honorable Jim Keffer, Chair, House Committee on Energy Resources
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3168 by King, Susan (Relating to wind energy facilities and the rights of owners of

land on which wind energy facilities are located.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code to require the Office of the Attorney General (OAG)
to draft a “Wind Energy Generation Landowners Bill of Rights Statement” and make that
information available on its website. The OAG indicates that any costs associated with the bill
could be absorbed within existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 302 Office of the Attorney General
LBB Staff: UP, SZ, EP, JM
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